
Agenda Item 9 

AED at Appleby Drive: 
The Clerk has been in discussion with Mrs. Sanderson regarding difficulties finding a 

suitable location for an AED with a power supply. Following investigation with LCC 

the Clerk forwarded an application form to Mrs. Sanderson. But LCC does not allow 

private individuals to apply to mount apparatus and install an electrical supply from a 

lighting column.  

The Clerk recommends:  

1. That as an eligible authority that the Council submits the application. The 

Council already has a utility account to use power from lighting columns for 

Festive Decorations.  

2. That a discretionary grant of £250.00 towards the installation of the electrical 

infrastructure needed be awarded. 

3. That the Parish Council pays the annual electricity charge for the AED as due 

to the very low wattage of these devices it will probably be less that £50.00 

per annum. 

The Parish Council will support the group in achieving use of a lighting column in a 

mutually acceptable position to both LCC and their group and help where possible. 

 


